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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have looked at the Holy Trinity and discussed the three parts that it includes. We 

have designed our own way to show the Holy Trinity too. 

In English, we have explored different types of language to describe the King and begun to 

look at some poetry in preparation for writing our own poems next week. 

In Maths, we have looked at factors and factors pairs as well as learnt column method for 

multiplication. 

Year 3s had their first swimming lesson this week in which they made myself, Mrs Spencer and 

Mrs Cannell proud! 

Otters also had their first Computing lesson from Mrs Spencer and their first Spanish lesson 

from me! 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Lily and Max for their detailed Anglo Saxon cross designs 

Headteacher's Award: All of year 3 for showing all the school values during Swimming and 

Harriet for coming back after Christmas with an amazing attitude to learning, persevering in 

everything she does and especially showing love and respect to the Mice children at lunchtime. 

Shining Stars: Harvey, James, Barney, Molly, Harriet, William, Orson, Roman, Ruby, Ava, Ed, 

Bonnie, Zakir x3, Freddie, Lily x2, Rehan 

Pupil Voice: “I can’t wait for Computing and Spanish!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Year 3 need their swimming kit on Monday! 

We will be looking at and writing our own poems next week so on the weekend, the children 

may like to find a poem they enjoy to bring in and share next week! 

 


